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Hello City Council of Sebastopol,

I both live and work in Sebastopol and I want to express my utmost support for the city of Sebastopol creating a
ceasefire resolution!

This genocide has gone on too long and if anyone still felt that the fact of the genocide was unclear, the photos and
videos of Al-Shifa Medical Complex after the IDF/IOF left should clear up any confusion. We are witnessing one of
the most horrific recorded events in all of our lifetimes insofar as the amount of video and photo evidence and the
speed at which civilians are being brutally murdered and quickly starved to death by israel.

Remember that no matter what supporters of israel tell you, criticism of israel is NOT antisemitism because israel
and Judaism are not one and the same. The history of the Jewish people teaches us all that genocide should never
take place again no matter what the perpetrators claim.

Please pass a ceasefire resolution tonight!

Joy Béthune
Sebastopol Resident





